
 

 

 

Briefing Notes of Regular Meeting of 
PARKLAND AREA RETIRED TEACHERS’ ASSOCIATION (PARTA) 

January 8, 2019 
 
These briefing notes serve as the highlights from the PARTA Regular Meeting, January 8, 2019.  This 
summary does not serve as the official minutes of the meeting. If you have questions or concerns 
about any of the information contained within this report, please use the contact information on 
our website to speak with a PARTA Executive member.  

partacontact@canadasurfs.net 
 
The President called the meeting to order with 15 members present. 
The Secretary-Treasurer read the Treaty 6 Acknowledgement Statement. 
Minutes of December 4th Regular Meeting were approved. 
The Treasurer presented the Financial Report. The bank balance is $550.02.  
Update on members’ well-being and request to inform Executive of those requiring support. 
 
New Business 

• The President shared information about ARTACares when someone requires help navigating 
the healthcare system and the CNIB “Phone It Forward Program”. Contact information is 
available from your Executive. 

• PARTA will be represented in the ARTA Public Relations booth at the Teachers’ Convention in 
February. Inform our President if you are interested in representing PARTA. 

• The President will attend the ATA Local meeting on January 9th. 
 

Announcements 

•  The Annual ARTA Golf Tournament, sponsored by ERTA will be held June 6, 2019 at the 
Ranch Golf Club at Acheson. It is an 18-hole Texas Scramble and costs $125/player. 

•  The next PARTA meeting will be February 5th, 2019. 
 
Adjournment 
 As there was no further business, the meeting adjourned.  
 
Presentation by the President 
The Green Sleeve Program – My Experience So Far 
 
Lunch and Visiting 
 


